
Haiti News Update September 2019 

Myosotis School 

School will be starting again this month. Teachers are looking forward to seeing new faces beginning September 9th. 

This year, we raised money through the Village Church’s Vacation Bible School and Women’s Ministry to provide School 

Uniform Shirts for all students. School Uniforms are required by the government, but they tend to be a financial 

barrier to many families. We are hoping that the removal of this obstacle will allow more children to attend at the 

beginning of the school year. Based on generous donations, we are also sending school supplies to help the school 

start off the year. 
 

  

Uniform Shirts with School Logo are ready September Trip 

Please pray this month for Pastor Greg Buell, Doug Kissner, and Paul Yost who will be visiting the Church and School in 

Tabarre, Haiti.   They will be in Haiti Saturday, September 7 – Tuesday, September 10.  Goals include delivering school 

uniforms, providing school supplies, and confirming student rolls and plans for the academic year. Additionally, the team 

is hoping to meet with other potential partners in the area. They hope to encourage the church, which is now      

meeting in the former school building. Finally, they are considering plans for a team mission trip in early 2020. 
 
 

Giving Needed 

Funding in 2019 is encouraging. Gifts have been 

received via the Summer Concerts, Church 

Notifications, and other generous giving. We hope to 

be able to provide funding for 15 more students 

□ Feel free to donate to the Village Church via 

the offering (Account 02-2548 on memo) 

or online at  

http://www.tvpchurch.org/online 

 

Upcoming Events 

Haiti Prayer Meeting is the third Thursday of each 

month at the Village Church in the Library. Next date 

is September 1 9  at 7:00 pm. 

Prayer Requests 
 

□ Kennephise (daughter of Pastor Manes) had 

treatment for a broken arm in August. Pray for 

a full recovery. 

□ Pray for the Mission Team of Pastor Greg, Doug, 

and Paul who are in Haiti September 7-10. 

□ Pray for good attendance the first week of 

school beginning September 9th. 

 

Questions or comments contact Judy Yost at

judyyost13@att.net . 
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